
 
 
TELECHOICE INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 
(REG. NO. 199802072R) 

 

CORRIGENDUM TO ANNOUNCEMENT PURSUANT TO  

RULE 706A OF THE LISTING MANUAL 

 

The Board of Directors of TeleChoice International Limited (“Company”) refers to the Company’s 

announcement made on 14 August 2023 in relation to the incorporation of MVI Holdings Limited 

by the Company’s wholly-owned subsidiary, NxGen Communications Pte Ltd (“Announcement”). 

 

The Company wishes to clarify that the information under the first paragraph of the “Incorporation 

of MVI Holdings Limited” of the Announcement should be as follows: 

 

“Pursuant to Rule 706A of the Listing Manual of the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading 

Limited, the Board of Directors (“Board”) of TeleChoice International Limited (“Company”) wishes 

to announce that the Company’s wholly-owned subsidiary, NxGen Communications Pte Ltd 

(“NxGen”), has incorporated an associated company, MVI Holdings Limited (“MVI Holdings”), in 

Hong Kong on 26 June 2023. NxGen holds 125 shares out of a total of 425 issued shares, 

representing around 29.41% of the total issued shares in the capital of MVI Holdings.” 

 

All other information referred to in the Announcement remains the same. 

 
By Order of the Board 

 

 

 

 
Pauline Wong Mae Sum 

President & CEO 
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